Dear Northmead Public School families:

Last day of Term 4 for Students is Friday 16 December 2022

As we commence the last term for 2022, | want to thank you for your ongoing support and notify
you of a date change for the last day of Term 4 classes. This change to students’ final day for 2022
was communicated to principals Friday 7 October by the NSW Department of Education.

Students will now finish school on Friday 16 December 2022.

This is due to an additional School Development Day announced for staff across NSW public schools
for the implementation of the new Curriculum from 2023.

School Development Days allow staff to participate in professional learning that was put on hold
due to COVID-19 staffing pressures and also to plan ahead for 2023 to ensure we meet the needs of
our students.

With this change, we ask that you arrange alternative care for your child on
Monday 19 December.

There will be no classes on Monday 19 December. If you cannot arrange alternative care for your
child for Monday 19 December, please advise the school by email or ring the school’s office so we
are aware of the number of students requiring minimal supervision on Monday 19 December. This
means students would be in mixed cohorts, they will not be in their own classroom and will
supervised by a casual teacher and not their 2022 teacher.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at the school.

With kind regards,

Mrs Anne Ezzy
Principal
11 October, 2022

Email: northmead-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: https://northmead-p.schools.nsw.gov.au




